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Newsletter March 2023

Dear colleagues,

This newsletter is to inform you all what has been and still is the main concern
of your reps and their work as members of your ETC through this winter.

ATM-only

The ETC has been working together with their TAB (ETAB) to gather
information about the 2-year-training programs called ATM-only.

The ETC invited their member Guilds during fall 2022 for a zoom meeting. The
intention was to provide an arena for exchanging information and questions
around the ATM-only training programs implemented as pilot projects in the
USA and as 2-year training programs in Germany. Through this meeting, the
ETC was able to supply ETAB with questions of relevance to the Guilds.

At present we still have questions to ask the people in charge of these
trainings. This is the reason why we have waited to invite our Guilds once
more. Around the world, the FM community is looking into these trainings and


https://mailchi.mp/bc54190b3103/newsletter-december-20276597?e=84fde9a329

hopefully will have more information after the General Assembly of the IFF in
May.

The ETC will then follow up on Zoom with our Guild boards, estimated June
2023.

AT (Assessment Tool)

In trainings and education in general, there is a need for tools to help secure
learning processes and assessment, either as a tool for the student or/and their
director or in use for people already trained for keeping up qualifications and
development. Our tool called ‘AT’ is developed, but not yet in a form that makes
it ready for use.

To make our Guilds more acquainted with the ‘AT, it has been translated into
French, German, ltalian, Spanish, Hebrew. See website (please click here)

This way we hope to stimulate the Guilds’ interest in the work needed to make
the tool ready for use.

Website

The preparations to set up our new website are progressing. The new pages
will hopefully be in use before the end of this year. Information on this will follow
when relevant.

This is a joint work between ETAB and ETC.

ETC annual report: due June 2023

ETAB annual report 2022 (please click here)

With wishes and hopes in an everchanging world,
Beth-Karin Danielsen, ETC Board


https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=0dc28f9d72&e=84fde9a329
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Persons in charge of this newsletter: Beth-Karin Danielsen (Norway) and Julia Kirchner
(Office Manager).

This edition of the newsletter will be translated into Italian, French, Spanish and German.




Copyright © 2023 EuroTAB Council / EuroTAB, All rights reserved.
EuroTAB NEWSLETTER

Our mailing address is:
EuroTAB Council / EuroTAB
Hotelgasse 1
PO Box
Bern 3001
Switzerland

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

s

Q



https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=cc2eaa9459&e=84fde9a329
https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=14bd4b4b1d&e=84fde9a329
https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=f1c396ad25&e=84fde9a329
https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/vcard?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=c5e95b527f
https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/profile?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=c5e95b527f&e=84fde9a329&c=e4a1c05d5f
https://eurotab.us15.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&id=c5e95b527f&e=84fde9a329&c=e4a1c05d5f
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=ffc434252f464647cb22a478e&afl=1

